HTRS School Board Meets

(KLZA)--The Humboldt - Table Rock - Steinauer School Board learned during their Monday meeting the HTRS School District is in the lower half of districts in the area when comparing tax levies.

Superintendent Sherri Edmundson said she checked on the levies for other area districts for the comparison. She said considering the improvement projects that have been occurring in the district, that is positive news.

The new bus barn project is underway in the parking lot east of the school building in Humboldt.

Edumundson also noted the Nebraska School Activities Association recently confirmed the enrollment numbers and the numbers indicate the HTRS football program will compete in 8-Man football, starting with the 2018 season.

Many Signals Communications